
Sollerud, 15. August 2011

Sale of Hjelp 24 completed
We refer to the stock exchange release of 29. June 2011.

Gjensidige’s sale of Hjelp24 AS to funds managed by Herkules Capital has been completed today pursuant to the agreement between the
parties.

As a result of the transaction, Chief Executive of Hjelp24, Lise Westly, leaves the Group Management of Gjensidige Forsikring ASA.

This information is subject to disclosure pursuant to section 5-12 of the Securities Trading Act.
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